DR. ROBERT P. MURPHY
has a PhD in economics from
NYU. He taught at Hillsdale
College before working as an
analyst at Laffer Associates.
Dr. Murphy is now an Econo-
mist at the Institute for Energy
Research, and senior fellow in
Business & Economic Studies
at Pacific Research Institute.
He is the author of The
Politically Incorrect Guide to
Capitalism and the newly
released The Politically
Incorrect Guide to the Great
Depression and the New Deal.
Murphy has published several
peer-reviewed articles in
economics journals, and has
written hundreds of pieces for
the layperson.

Join us for an interesting presentation
and perspective from

Dr Robert Murphy

on

Government Stimulus:
Repeating the Mistakes
of the Great Depression

and what lessons The Bahamas can learn
so as to avoid the previous mistakes.

on
Wednesday, June 17, 2009, 6:30pm
at
The Nassau Yacht Club,
East Bay Street, Montague

Here's what you will learn:

The Nassau Institute

PO Box N-1688, Nassau, NP, Bahamas ¢ Tel: 242 322 6300 ¢ Fax 242 322-1361
email: info@nassauinstitute.org ® website: www.nassauinstitute.org

The mistakes made in the “Great Depression”

and how we can avoid them here in The Bahamas
How Government Stimulus is not the answer and as to
how it further depresses and burdens an economy
Where the current world economy and the overall
economic trends may compare with the previous
“Great Depression”

What destructive actions policy makers may take in
an overall declining economy and how to protect
yourself and your family from these ill-effects

Admission: FREE
Light refreshments. Cash bar. Donations accepted.
To register, log in at www.nassauinstitute.org
or call (242) 328-6529 to leave a message.
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